
 

Announcement 

 

We would like to inform the Investment Community that the Group’s presentation which 

will be given to foreign Institutional Investors in London, on January 21st and 22nd, 2019 ,  

has been posted on the Company’s website www.ellaktor.com and has been sent to the 

A.S.E. (in pdf format). 

 

Kifissia-Athens, January 21st, 2019 


